
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 15th May 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carer’s Forum  
 

 

 
 
Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum have lots of activities and events planned across 
May, including their next parent drop-in session at Bridgwater Park Primary School 
Runcorn on Thursday 18th May from 9.30am.  
 
Plus, don’t forget the next Zoom meetings with professionals:  

 Autism and Puberty with Emma Eager                                                           

– Thursday 18th May 2023 7:30pm 

 Living in a Neurodiverse World with Woodview                                                    

-  Wednesday 24th May 12noon 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum
https://www.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum


 
 

 
 

 

You can also visit their Facebook page or website: 
haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom information. 
They have also announced their May activities and events calendar:  
 
If you are not a member of the forum you can contact the team by emailing 
admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk.  
 

 

Council for Disabled Children launch FLARE 

group  
 

 
 

FLARE stands for Friendship, Learning, Achieve, Reach and Empower and will 

represent the views and voices of young people with special educational needs and 

disabilities all over England. FLARE works together to share their views and 

experiences to help the Department for Education and other teams to understand 

how disabled children and young people and those with SEN want to receive the 

support and services they need.  

Interested? Check out the website here for more information – applications must 

be received by Friday 19th May. 

 

Mental Health Awareness Week 2023 

 

 
As part of the week’s activities and events Thursday 18th May is ‘Wear it Green’ Day 
to futher highlight the importance of good mental health. You can find lots of useful 
information, resources and support on line at mentalhealth.org.uk.  
 

The Council for Disabled Children are 

looking for disabled young people and 

young people with special educational 

needs aged 12 – 18 years old to be part 

of their young people’s advisory group 

FLARE.  

This year’s Mental Health 

Awareness Week 2023 is focusing 

on anxiety to raise awareness and 

understanding to prevent it becoming 

a problem. 

Anxiety is a normal emotion in us all, 

but sometimes it can get out of 

control and become a mental health 

problem. 

https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
mailto:Kelly.Dace@Haltonsendpcf.org.uk
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/about-cdc/media-centre/news-opinion/flare-recruitment
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week
https://councilfordisabledchildren.org.uk/about-cdc/media-centre/news-opinion/flare-recruitment
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/our-work/public-engagement/mental-health-awareness-week


 
 

 
 

Parents and Carers information and catch-up 

sessions 

 
 

The sessions are an opportunity to provide feedback alongside giving your views 
and suggestions for future events and ideas for the kinds of services you’d like to 
see in Halton. Plus we’ll be sharing information on our latest family events with the 
chance to book your places!  Places are limited so for more information and to book 
your place please call 0151 511 6560 or email: 
AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 
 

 

 

mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/


 
 

 
 

Halton Supported Internship programme – 

information session 

 
 
Halton Supported Internship programme is holding their next information session on 
Tuesday, 30th May for young people and parents/carers who want to find out more 
about Supported Internships in Halton.  
 
The information session will be held on Tuesday 30th May 2023, 5pm - 6pm at 
Kingsway Learning Centre, Victoria Road, Widnes, WA8 7QY 
To book a place contact: Lynsey Carr on 0151 511 7547 
lynsey.carr@halton.gov.uk  or Stephanie Bartlett on 0151 511 6794 
Stephanie.Bartlett@halton.gov.uk 
 
The sessions are really informative and an opportunity for young people and 
parents/carers to have a look around the centre and to ask any individual 
questions/concerns that they may have. The sessions are really useful for young 
people / parents thinking about this as an option in the future not just if they are 
wanting to start in September 2023. 

mailto:lynsey.carr@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Stephanie.Bartlett@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/preparing-for-adulthood-pfa-guide-and-vision/pfa-education-employment/post-16-options-education-and-training-for-young-people/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/preparing-for-adulthood-pfa-guide-and-vision/pfa-education-employment/post-16-options-education-and-training-for-young-people/


 
 

 
 

Half-term fun at Rebounders Therapy 

 
 

Rebounders therapy centre are holding lots of fun from 30th May-2nd June with fully 
inclusive hire of the centre for one hour and lots of activities available. Visit their 
Facebook page for more information and click here to book a session. 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/rebounders.21
https://www.facebook.com/rebounders.21
https://bookwhen.com/rebounderstherapy?fbclid=IwAR2hweoP8WiHhm2H0z5swdpSX67HXT7VtpS5spEus3GQBZykw62SOKIFnbc#focus=ev-sbqu-20230519100000
https://www.facebook.com/rebounders.21


 
 

 
 

Disability Awareness Day is coming soon 
 

 
 
Save the date for this year’s Disability Awareness Day - Sunday 16th July 10am-
4.30pm at Walton Gardens Warrington. Find out more on their website here or 
follow them on Facebook and their social media. 

https://www.disabilityawarenessday.org.uk/index.shtml
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064405103422
https://www.disabilityawarenessday.org.uk/index.shtml


 
 

 
 

Celebrate Eurovision with Inclusivitee 

 

Don’t forget to join the team from Inclusivitee on Saturday 20th and Saturday 27th 

May 12.30pm-4.30pm to celebrate Eurovision coming to Liverpool! Come along and 

have some fun at Moon Meadow Scout Hut, Farnworth St. Widnes, the ‘all needs 

met’ inclusive session is open to all children and young people aged 10-19.  

Spaces are limited so register for a place by emailing inclusivitee@gmail.com or 

check out their Facebook page for more details.  

mailto:inclusivitee@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC
https://www.facebook.com/InclusiviteeCIC


 
 

 
 

Half-term activities at Brookvale  

  

Brookvale Community Centre have activities running during half-term for children 

and young people of all ages, including cooking with Joe, and Bear Builder for ages 

7-14, and a scarecrow making competition for 5 to 9 year olds. Click here to view 

the activities and book your places. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/may-holiday-activities-1935459
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/may-holiday-activities-1935459
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/may-holiday-activities-1935459


 
 

 
 

Dynamic Sports Soccer Camp 

 

Dynamic Sports are holding their popular Soccer Camp for young people aged 10-17 

on Tuesday 30th May and Wednesday 1st June 9am-3pm at Brookvale Recreation 

Centre – and there are 30 free spaces available! 

To book your place call David Todd on 07712 637360 or email dynamic-

sportscoaching@outlook.com or check out their Facebook page for more 

information. 

mailto:dynamic-sportscoaching@outlook.com
mailto:dynamic-sportscoaching@outlook.com
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089436810817
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089436810817


 
 

 
 

New Occupational Therapy advice line  

 

Bridgewater Community NHS Trust’s 0-19 service has launched a new Occupational 

Therapy advice line every Tuesday between 9am-11am. Call 0151 495 5444 for 

advice and guidance on a range of issues. Find out more on their Facebook page 

here. 

https://www.facebook.com/Halton019Service/
https://www.facebook.com/Halton019Service/
https://www.facebook.com/Halton019Service/


 
 

 
 

The Sensory Hive need your views on Summer 

Club! 

 
 
The Sensory Hive are planning to run a summer club over the six week holidays, 
where you can drop off your child for a few hours play. They would like your help to 
shape their summer activities – please email hello@thesensoryhive.co.uk with the 
following information: 

 How many times a week would you come? 

 How many weeks would you use the service? 

 How old would your child be on 24th July 
 
You can also check out their Facebook page for more information. 

mailto:hello@thesensoryhive.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/thesensoryhive
https://www.facebook.com/thesensoryhive


 
 

 
 

Vibe Outdoors Club 
 

 
 
Don’t forget that this month the Vibe Outdoors Juniors and Seniors Club will be 

holding Pond Dipping, Bug Hunts, and Orienteering on Wednesday 31st May. The 

Juniors session will run 9.30am to 12.30pm with the Seniors in the afternoon 1.30pm 

to 4.30pm. To register click here for the Juniors session and click here for the 

Seniors. 

They have also announced the upcoming dates for the clubs on Saturday 24th June, 

Friday 21st July and Friday 18th August – click here to register your interest. 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-junior-tickets-624281802677
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-624287198817
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/halton-outdoor-activity-short-breaks-senior-tickets-624287198817
https://www.vibeuk.org/halton
https://www.vibeuk.org/halton


 
 

 
 

 

MAX cards 

 

 

You can visit the MAX Card website for further details or check out the Local Offer. 

Cards cost £2.50 and can be collected from Warrington Road Children’s Centre in 

Widnes, or Glendale Family Centre in Runcorn (available Monday to Friday 9am to 

4.30pm – please note, it is cash payments only).  

You can email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk or call 0151 511 

6560 for more details 

 
This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

As the weather hopefully starts to improve 

don’t forget that Max Cards are available 

for our families in Halton.  

The card is designed to help families save 

money on great days out at castles, zoos, 

bowling alleys and more.  

https://mymaxcard.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/halton-children-family-services/halton-short-breaks/
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://mymaxcard.co.uk/

